## **Member Newsletter**

Is this email not displaying correctly? <u>View it in your browser</u>.

Friday November 4th





# Final Chance! Closing Prime Rib Dinner

November 4th





Off

Season

**Golf Shop Hours** 

9 am - 5pm

Closed

December 16th -

January 3rd for

**Holidays** 



## <u>Menu</u>

#### 1" Course

Roast Garlic & Cauliflower Soup truffle oil, parmesan crumble

2<sup>d</sup> Course

Raspberry Sorbet

3<sup>rd</sup> Course

Slow Roasted Prime Rib whipped potatoes, seasonal vegetables, yorkshire pudding, red wine jus

4th Course

German Chocolate Cake

warm caramel, whipped cream & raspberries

\$60 Per Person
For more information,
Please contact Jeff Hutchinson or Mario Arango Rodriguez
at 250-862-3177
Limited to 120 covers

**Reservations Required** 

For those attending the dinner, it is still planned for tonight even with the current weather conditions. Please feel free to park near the golf shop to avoid a long walk from the parking lot.

# 2023 Membership Renewal

### Only Four Weeks to Go! EARLY PAYMENT INCENTIVE

Remember to pay your membership in full or provide a deposit by Wednesday, November 30th and have the opportunity to win 1 of 4 Grand Prizes worth \$14,500!

**Prizes:** 

Professionally fit TaylorMade Club Set, valued at \$5,000.00



#### Reminder

The membership deadline is Wednesday, February 1st, 2023. (given the strong demand for membership, THGC can not guarantee membership past this date).

# **Reminder**

- 1. For each active member, THGC must receive an application form to process your membership. I.e. with a couples/silver/gold membership, we must receive an individual application form for all players.
- 2. Once your application form has been renewed, the default, if no arrangements have been made, is that your membership will be charged in full on November 30th. However, if you would only like to pay the deposit on November 30th, please email

membership@harvestgolf.com, and this can be arranged.
3. Corporate Members only - When selecting how many passes are needed, please choose how many passes you as an individual will need, not the total number required for

everyone on the corporate membership.
4. If, for whatever reason, you did not receive, lost, or need another SignNow link, please

email membership@harvestgolf.com, and THGC will be able to provide you with a new link